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Confidentiality 

This document has been modified to remove personal information not specifically authorised 

for publication or that is not in the public domain.  This includes some contact and personal 

details, and metadata.  Electronic signatures have also been removed. 

This process may have resulted in minor changes to the appearance of the submission but 

has not modified the substantive content.  If you believe there have been changes to content 

of the document please email WHSreform@dmirs.wa.gov.au or call the WorkSafe Contact 

Centre on 1300 307 877. 

 

Accessibility 

This is a third party document and DMIRS has conducted a basic review to ensure the 

majority of the substantive content is accessible.  There may be elements of this submission 

that are not fully accessible (for example, scanned or hand-written elements). If you are 

having difficulties accessing the document please email WHSreform@dmirs.wa.gov.au or 

call the WorkSafe  Contact Centre on 1300 307 877. 
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Submission template - blank 
This template that allows you to address any aspect of the model WHS Act.  If 
you wish to comment on a large number of the MAP recommendations you 
should consider using the template that has all of those recommendations  
pre-filled. 

Questions for you to consider: 
1. What is the likely cost to implement a specific proposal? 
2. What is the benefit to workplace participants? 
3. Is a specific recommendation likely to be effective in achieving safer 

workplaces? 
4. Are there any unintended consequences of a proposal? 
5. If a new requirement is proposed, what are the costs and benefits? 

No reference has been 
made in the 
recommendations 
regarding this change, 
but the change has 
occurred and is not listed 
for consultation. 
 
 

What is the reason or the Accepted Wisdom 
for the terminology change from 
“Occupational Health & Safety” to “Work, 
Health & Safety?” 
Whilst small in terms of the changes, that are 
not up for comment,  this is an industry norm 
and has been changed without consultation – 
what are we to advise is the reasoning when 
asked – WHY? Not to mention the cost of 
changing the signs on our doors! 
I know in W.A. we say O.S.H 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Add more rows to include more comments 
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